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March 14, 2003 
 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Tod Satterthwaite, Mayor 
 
RE: Appointment to Tree Commission 
 
 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend the following appointment to the Tree 
Commission: 
 
Lawrence M. Hanks     409 Sunnycrest Ct., W. 
 
Mr. Hanks is an associate professor at the University of Illinois in the Department 
of Entomology.  He has a BS in Entomology from the University of California at 
Davis, an MS in Biology from the University of Nevada at Reno and a PhD in 
Entomology from the University of Maryland at College Park.  He has lived in 
Urbana for the past 6 years.  His term will expire on June 30, 2005. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 


